
Watering restrictions in effect 
Issued: June 18, 2021 
 
Due to the high temperatures expected this weekend, the Village would like 
to remind residents that water conservation measures are in effect now 
through September 15. This is to conserve water for fire protection, health 
and environmental reasons. 
  
During this time, lawn sprinkling and outdoor water usage is only permitted 
from 7 to 11 a.m. and 7 to 11 p.m. on odd or even dates of the month 
depending on the last digit of the address for homes and businesses, 
including those with lawn irrigation systems. 
  
Please call the Tinley Park Public Works Department at (708) 444-5500 if you 
don't know what days you are allowed to water. Learn more about water 
conservation on the Village website. 

https://cms6.revize.com/revize/tinleypark/government/departments/public_works/water_and_sewer/water_conservation.php

